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Miami County Public Health COVID-19 Update 

 

Miami County - Miami County Public Health is issuing an update on the COVID-19 in Miami 

County.   

As of today, Tuesday, March 31, 2020, Miami County is reporting 52 positive COVID-19 cases in 

Miami County.  Of these cases, 25 are female and 27 male. 

MCPH is receiving a lot of questions about how to stay safe in the workplace and at home if 

others are sick. The Center for Disease Control and Prevention has various resources available 

for both individuals and employers. For more information visit: 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/index.html 

Governor DeWine and the Ohio Department of Health Director, Dr. Acton, are recommending 

continuing social distancing until May 1, 2020. This extended timeframe puts additional stress 

on these uncertain times. While it is important to monitor our whole health, it is important, 

during this challenging time, to monitor mental wellness.  Tri-County Board of Mental Health & 

Recovery has numerous resources available. For more information visit:  

https://www.tcbmds.org/coronavirus.html 

 MCPH continues to investigate new positive COVID-19 cases in Miami County and will update 

the community as information becomes available. 
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